
  

 YSGOL BRO TAWE ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY FOR INTERNET ACCESS 
 

 
Rules governing use of E-mail 
 

Pupils shall not:- 

• Use racist, sexist or otherwise offensive or threatening language in the sending of e-mail messages. 

• Attempt to impersonate other e-mail users. 
 

Rules governing the use of the Internet 
 

Pupils shall not:- 

• Attempt to access any undesirable materials such as pornography or materials of a racist or sexist 

nature. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Consent Form 
 

 

Please complete and return this form to your child’s teacher. 

• I am the parent or carer of ___________________________________________ 

 

• I understand that the school will take all reasonable steps to ensure that my child uses the school’s 

Internet and electronic mail services of appropriate purposes. 

 

• I understand that no filtering system can guarantee to be 100% effective all the time and that there 

may be occasional instances of misuse by some pupils. 

 

• I understand that my child will be held accountable for his/her use of the Internet and electronic mail 

services and that deliberate misuse will be treated as a serious breach of school rules and reported to 

me. 

 

• I give my permission for my child to use the Internet and electronic mail services in the school 

 

Signed ___________________________________      Date _____________________ 

 

Pupil Consent Form 

 

As a school user of the Internet I agree to comply with the school rules on its use.  I will use the Internet in 

a responsible way and observe all the restrictions explained to me by the school 

 

Pupil’s signature __________________________________ Date      ___________________ 
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Dear Parents, 

 

  

 Please find overleaf the school’s policy regarding the use of the Internet.  Whilst I appreciate that 

the older children will access the Internet more frequently than those in the Infant Department, 

nevertheless, I must receive the consent of all parents before allowing the pupils to use the Internet 

facility.  May I also assure you that our pupils are never allowed onto their computers without direct 

supervision of either the class teacher or one of our assistant teachers. 

 

 The policy itself is one that is recommended by the Education Department, County Hall, 

Llandrindod Wells. 

 

 Will you therefore sign the parent consent form overleaf and return it to school.  Unless permission 

is granted by yourself, your son/daughter will not be able to access the Internet.  I fully appreciate that our 

younger pupils may not understand the policy and therefore need not sign the pupil consent form.  

However, I will leave that decision to you. 

 

 If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the school.  Thank you. 

 

 

 


